
 

 

 

Welcome Back to School! 
This week is fluid and self-paced. This week, families will: 

1. Be contacted by their teacher to meet virtually and discuss individual 
activities for this week 

2. Participate in virtual student assessments with their teacher 
3. Practice logging in to Canvas, Lexia and Dreambox 

4. Students will complete “First Week Activities” on Canvas 
5. Complete device and supply pick up according to our schedule: 

Device and Supply Pick Up: 

Monday 
August 31 

Tuesday 
September 1 

Wednesday 
September 2 

Thursday 
September 3 

Friday 
September 4 

7:45- 4:00 7:45- 4:00 7:45- 4:00 7:45- 4:00 7:45- 4:00 
Group A 

(Last name 
beginning 
with A-K) 

Group A  
(Last name 
beginning 
with A-K) 

Virtual 
Academy 
students 

Group B 
(Last name 
beginning 
with L-Z) 

Group B 
(Last name 
beginning 
with L-Z) 

Please use the main Emerson Elementary entrance (enter from Martin Luther King Jr Blvd). You will pull into the 
right lane for device and supply pick up (this is the lane closest to the building). Please leave the left lane open and 
clear for through traffic. Once you arrive and pull into the pickup lane, please call 918.925.1320 to inform the main 
office that you have arrived. We will need all your students’ full names and grade level so that we can properly 
check out the device in his/her name. If your student already has a Chromebook assigned to them, then you will not 
need to check out another device. If your student checked out an iPad last spring, you will need to bring that iPad 
back to trade in for a Chromebook. If you have any questions concerning this schedule, please contact Mr. Kester at 
kestead@tulsaschools.org or 918.925.1327. 

We appreciate your flexibility as we prepare for district wide distance learning. We look forward to a great 2020-
2021 school year! 

 

 

Watch our Back to School info session here 

https://tpstv.viebit.com/player.php?hash=c7r3DitPxHEO&fbclid=IwAR3YtZqiqymry2Td6OeR7h4hZ-k0w0bzx4y9C32LD7-Wi0dKm-mWypYRiPE

